
 

Year R Homework Letter – Friday 30th September 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
       

        

Phonics 
 
This week we have learnt the phonemes: g, o, c, k. 
Additionally we have also learnt the following harder to 
read and write words: put, of, is.  
The children have been working really hard to read and 
write their phonemes. We have also started to blend 
phonemes together to read and write words such as: dog, 
cat, mat and cap 
 
Please can you remember to keep your child’s reading 
log and books in their book bag every day. Many Thanks 
in advance.  
 
 
 
 
 

Homework 
 
Please continue to read daily with 
your child and write a comment in 
your child’s yellow reading log. We 
will read with your child once a 
week, but provide you with two 
books. We have also set an E-Book 
on Oxford Owl for you to read with 
your child.  
 
Optional homework: Please use the 
phoneme flashcards to practice g, o, 
k with your child. Please also help 
your child to recognise this week’s 
harder to read and spell words: put, 
of, is.We have included a link to help 
with the pronunciation of sounds:  
Phonics: How to pronounce pure 
sounds | Oxford Owl - YouTube 
 
Workbook:  Please could you look 
over p 18–23 with your child.  
 
  

Harvest 
Thank you so much for 
all your donations so far 
for harvest. The last day 
to bring food items in is 
Wednesday 5th October. 
Reception are collecting 
Multipack crisps, 
children’s snack boxes, 
children’s meals (e.g 
ravioli, spaghetti hoops). 
Thank you in advance 
for your support.  

Diary Dates 
 
Harvest Service ar Christ Church: 
Friday 7th October, 9.30am 
Year R and Year 6 Buddy 
Collective Worship: Thursday 3rd 
November, 9.05 am 
Inset Day: Friday 25th November 
Parent and Carer Evenings: 
Monday 28th November – 
Wednesday 30th November. 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal: 
Monday 5th December, 2.00 – 
3.00pm 
Nativity Performances: Tuesday 
6th December – Wednesday 7th 
December. 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Brooks, Mrs Summers and  
Mrs Kendall 

Literacy 
 
We’re going on a bear hunt, we’re going to catch a big 
one. What a beautiful day! We’re not scared!  This week 
we have been reading ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ by 
Michael Rosen. On Monday, armed with binoculars and 
wellie boots the whole class went on hunt for the class 
bear, Buddy, who had got lost after playing hide and 
seek in the school grounds. Luckily he was found safe 
and well in the bird hide. While trying to find Buddy,  
we had to travel thorugh long, wavy grass, a deep cold 
river, thick oozy mud and a big, dark forest! Back in 
class we set up a ‘small world’ bear hunt scene with 
mud, water beads, grass and snow for the children to re-
tell the story. In our focused groups we have been 
looking at re-telling the story through pictures and 
trying to identify and write the initial sounds of each 
setting such as ‘g’ for grass and  ‘m’ for mud. Please see 
Tapestry for your child’s work. 
 

 

Saints Teams  
Please see letter 
attached which will tell 
you your child’s Saints 
Team. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UCI2mu7URBc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UCI2mu7URBc

